IARC Meeting 52: April 6th 2020: minutes

The meeting commenced at 10:00 UTC. AC, MO, and WL were in attendance. Corey Watson
also attended.

1. The meeting was held just as Australia came off Daylight Saving Time, and Europe and the
UK moved onto Summer Time. These led to confusion about the starting time of the
meeting, and it lacked a quorum until 10:30 UTC. It was agreed that formal consideration of
IGLV sequences from S00028 should be deferred until the next meeting. Discussion then
continued regarding the challenges of evaluating light chain inferences.

2. The next meeting (Meeting 53) will be held on April 6th at 10:30 UTC.

The meeting ended at 11:00 UTC.



